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Week commencing:  13th January 2020                     Calendar:  Week A 
 

Dates Forthcoming Events 

Monday 13th January  

Tuesday 14th January Sixth Form Taster Day 

Wednesday 15th January  

Thursday 16th January Sixth Form Taster Day 

 GCSE Maths and English resit results published 

Friday 17th January Year 11 reports sent home 

 
School Clubs & Activities – Fulford School run over 50 extra-curricular activities each week. Please see 
www.fulford.york.sch.uk for further information. 
 
 

Message from the Head Teacher 
 
I hope you had a relaxing Christmas break and the New Year has started well. We are always looking to find ways of 
improving communication with parents and carers. I know that many of you appreciate catching up on news from the 
school via our monthly newsletter and your feedback is greatly appreciated.  
 
Each Friday we intend emailing a one page Parent /Carer Notes to keep you informed of what is happening in school 
the following week. It will highlight some of the events that are happening in school and hopefully give a prompt for 
conversation with your children about their experiences. 
 
House assemblies will be taken by Ms Davis. She will be talking about student leadership. We are currently recruiting 
Head Students from within the sixth form. They will lead a new school council which will involve pupils throughout the 
school addressing issues that are clear concerns and points of interest for all within our community and beyond. 
 
Mr Harris, our new deputy head teacher, will also be leading assemblies introducing a new rewards system. The data 
from class charts and regular visits to classrooms and around the school site leaves us in no doubt that the overwhelming 
majority of our pupils are doing the right thing on a daily basis. It is only right that we should celebrate this as a school 
in a formalised way. 
 
Over the next few weeks we will be consulting on possible changes to the timings of the school day, the school uniform 
and the house system we currently operate in school. We are interested in all stakeholder views and I will write 
separately to parents and carers to explain how we are going to proceed. 
 
I hope you will find this communication useful, please do let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Steve Lewis 
Head Teacher 
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